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20 Jan 2025

The Governing Bodies of Maples Nursery School and Children’s Centre and South Acton Children’s Centre want to hear your views about their proposal to
jointly form a Federation, which would be called Acton Early Years Federation.

For more details about why this is being proposed and how to respond read the Acton early years federation consultation document

Ealing schools are invited by the governing bodies to share their views on the proposal by the closing date, on Monday 3 March 2025.
What is being proposed?

This consultation is about a proposal to establish a Federation that would involve the following two schools:

e Maples Nursery School and Children’s Centre and
e South Acton Children’s Centre.

Both schools are nursery schools in accordance with education legislation, and so able to form a Federation. Annex 1 provides summary information about
the proposed federation, and Annex 2 provides the proposed vision for the federation.

Each Governing Body has given in-principle approval for the federation and approved undertaking this consultation. The responses from this consultation will
inform the final decision of each Governing Body.
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